
I’m writing  to let you know that I am very much in support of the Noise Ordinance S66 
prohibiting excessive nose in the state of Vermont. 
I love this state for its stunning natural beauty and that can only be appreciated without the 
roaring engines of traffic which has increased enormously over the last few years. 
Please support curbing the noise! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Deborah Baskin 
Westmore, VT 

 


